
Citadel Middle School    

Tuesday April 15 2025 
 

 

Sending out a big high five and a thank you to all the students who have helped with  

creating our yearbook this year. The book as been shipped off to be printed. The students 

 have worked hard since September, planning the book, taking photos, designing pages, 

 figuring out names and putting it all together. When the yearbooks arrive in June, I think  

you will be very impressed with the product of all their hard work. So thank you, thank you ,  

thank you to all the members of the yearbook crew!  

 

Badminton club today at lunch in the gym grades 6-8 come join for some practice! 
Committed members only , see you at 12:30pm. 

 

Frozen Jr. 

A reminder of the lunch time rehearsal for scene 13 today.  


